


News from the classes… 
 
In EYFS, we have been as busy as ever over the past couple of weeks! Thank you to those 

of you who were able to make it to our official Track Opening Ceremony! The children had 

a lot of fun preparing for the ceremony, making a thank you card for Mr McAndrews for 

his generous donation, and making flags with words of encouragement written on, ready 

to wave to our friends as they showed off their cycling and scooting skills during the 

ceremony. 

We have also been thinking a lot about our impact on the world around us, and have been 

exploring different ways to help save our oceans from plastic. We went on walks around 

our area, spotting litter that had blown over the fences from the blustery weather. We 

made posters to help people remember to put their rubbish in recycling bins, where 

possible, and came up with different inventions that could help to clean our oceans. One 

idea of Naomi’s was to wear special gloves with nets on every time you went swimming, 

which would collect lots of plastic waste in! 

We have also been enjoying working on building our knowledge of shapes and managed to convince Mrs Lawrence 

that a cube was not as good as a sphere for use as a football! We have been doing really well with our reasoning 

skills and have been getting lots of practice using the word ‘because’. 

In Beech class during our English lessons, we have been reading our class book, 'The 

Bee Who Spoke' and we took a closer look at the setting of the story. Belle needed to 

get home, so we drew her a story map and then wrote a set of instructions. We then 

drew our own story maps for a setting of our choice, and wrote our own instructions. 

We focused on using  clear, step-by-step sentences, adverbs like 'carefully' and 

'slowly' and we used the conjunctions; 'and', 'because', and 'if'. 

We also collected lots of facts about bees, organised them into paragraphs and produced a non-chronological report.  

In Maths, the Year 2's have been learning about length and height. They have been looking at 

how to measure in cm and m, and also how to compare lengths and 

heights. Our Year 1's have been learning about partitioning numbers up to 

50, and demonstrating this using Base 10 and Part-Whole models. 

 

We have loved having more cuddles with our guinea pigs, Cookie and Snowy, and have enjoyed 

learning more about their little personalities. We have learnt that they love spinach for breakfast, 

and that Snowy likes to eat Cookie's pear! 

Lime class have been learning all about the water cycle and relating the process to both 

science and geography. They have written glossaries to help remember some of the 

more technical vocabulary needed to explain these processes.  They even spent time 

pretending to be particles as they learnt about different states of matter!  ‘This is the 

best lesson ever!’ was the verdict…….. 




